
	
Term 2 Newsletter #2  

                                                                          June	2016.	
 

Dear	Parents	and	Guardians.	
	
Well	Term	2	is	certainly	flying	by!	Students	continue	to	enjoy	their	classes	and	it’s	great	to	see	
them	working	hard	and	improving.	A	big	welcome	to	the	new	students	who	have	joined	us	this	
term.	
	
Concert	Date:	
	A	reminder	our	end	of	year	concert	is	on	Tuesday	December	6th	at	the	Glen	St	Theatre.	Our	
Dress	Rehearsal/	Photo	Day	is	on	Saturday	November	26th	and	this	will	be	held	at	the	St	Marks	
Church	Hall.		Please	put	these	dates	in	your	diary.		
	
Costume	Ordering:	
	I’ve	spent	the	last	few	weeks	sizing	the	students,	and	I	will	be	placing	my	costume	order	for	the	
concert	by	the	end	of	the	week.	If	your	child	will	not	continue	at	The	Tap	Scene	in	term	3	or	term	
4,	please	let	me	know	asap	so	I	can	adjust	my	costume	order.		
	
Crazy	Sock	Week:		
It’s	nearly	that	time	to	pull	out	your	crazy	colourful	socks!	Wear	your	crazy	socks	in	the	last	week	
of	term	Monday	June	27th	to	Saturday	July	2nd.		
	
Term	2	Fees:		
All	invoices	have	been	sent	out,	a	friendly	reminder	they	are	now	due.	Please	notify	me	if	you	
haven’t	received	your	Term	2	invoice.			
	
Saturday	Students	Please	note:		
There	will	be	no	classes	on	Saturday	June	18th.		
	
Wet	Weather:		
A	reminder	in	the	wet	weather,	not	to	wear	your	tap	or	jazz	shoes	to	class,	they	will	get	ruined	and	
they	also	make	the	studio	floor	slippery.	Also	if	your	child	is	coming	straight	from	school	please	
send	them	with	an	umbrella.	I	have	to	do	school	pick	ups,	so	I’m	only	opening	up	10	minutes	
before	class.	Unfortunately	there	is	no	shelter	at	the	St	Marks	Hall,	so	an	umbrella	or	raincoat	is	a	
must.		
	
Eisteddfod	success:	
Congratulations	to	all	the	students	who	have	been	involved	with	the	eisteddfods,	we	have	had	
some	fantastic	results	and	there’s	still	more	to	come!		
A	special	mention	to	the	Junior	Musical	Theatre	Competition	Team,	who	were	awarded	1st	place	in	
the	open	age	section	at	the	Northern	Beaches	Eisteddfod!	The	majority	of	this	group	were	making	
their	eisteddfod	debut,	so	it	was	extra	special.		
A	big	thank	you	to	all	the	parents	and	guardians	for	your	ongoing	support!	I	really	appreciate	your	
help	with	getting	props	to	and	from	venues.		
	
	



If	you	have	any	questions,	please	just	let	me	know.		
	
Kind	Regards,	
	
Paige		
	

Some happy snaps from the eisteddfods! 
	

		

	

												 			 	


